
 
1505 Westlake Avenue North –  F loor 6 

Seatt le,  Washington 98109  

 

October 14, 2021 

 

FILED ELECTRONICALLY VIA IBFS 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

45 L Street, NE 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

 Re: Spaceflight, Inc.; 
  Application for Special Temporary  
  Authority to Deploy and Operate 
  Sherpa-FX3, File No. SAT-STA-20210810-00097 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 Spaceflight, Inc. (“Spaceflight”) files this letter pursuant to section 1.65 of the 
Commission’s regulations to update the application for special temporary authority 
referenced above.1 Due to shifting customer timelines, Spaceflight seeks to amend the 
start of the launch window for its Sherpa-FX3 spacecraft from January 2022 to June 1, 
2022.  

 As a result, the manifest for Sherpa-FX3 will change. Spaceflight will file an 
updated manifest along with the updated recontact analysis and orbital debris 
assessment report to reflect the change by the end of November 2021.  

Please contact me with questions. 
 
    Sincerely, 
 
              /s/ Will Lewis 

Will Lewis 
     Sr. Manager, Regulatory 

 
1 See 47 C.F.R. § 1.65. 


